
JOIN US FOR DISCOVERY DAY 2020

Our Discovery Day will introduce you to the exciting possibilities on offer as a St Ursula’s College 
student.  We specialise in educating girls and have a culture of empowering each student to pursue 
their interests, build their confidence and develop leadership skills.

• Experience real ‘Secondary School’ activities throughout the day
• Discover the opportunities St Ursula’s College provides
• Connect with other students
• Experience a guided Campus tour from our current Year 7 students

Venue: St Ursula’s College, Yeppoon

Arrive: Thursday 12 March by 8.30am at the BCC (Queen St)

Depart: Thursday 12 March at 2.30pm at the BCC (Queen St)

RSVP: Thursday 5 March (please complete Registration Form

and return to natalies@stursulas.qld.edu.au)

Wear: Students must wear their current school uniform and hat

Please Bring:  Drink bottle, note book and pencil case. 

No school bag required.

We will provide: Lunch, snacks and a special take-home presentation bag.

To confirm your attendance please complete a Registration Form found at www.stursulas.qld.edu.au and return to Natalie Salisbury at natalies@stursulas.qld.edu.au


